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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

June 28, 1977

*1  The Honorable Warren D. Arthur, IV
Member
House of Representatives
Chesterfield-Darlington Counties
123 South Sixth Street
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550

Dear Mr. Arthur:
Thank you for your letter of June 13, 1977, concerning the validity of the Psychological Stress Evaluator.

I am enclosing herewith a copy of an opinion which I have previously issued on this matter and which will serve to answer
your question. I think it is worth considering from the standpoint of amending the statute to provide for its use, contingent
upon satisfactory evidence to you and other Members of the Legislature that it has a capability of reliably testing the truth of
an individual's statements.

With best wishes,
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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